
HB 4014 

 

Beavers have always gotten a bad rap for their activity. New beaver control methods mitigate to 

a large degree their activity and results. The newer methodologies are impressive enabling 

them to thrive in many environs and co-existing with those whom previously were 

inconvenienced by their presence. Never ending wildfire, drought, diminishing snow loads and 

less forested ground necessitate we capitalize on the beavers ability to construct and maintain 

features that retain water and soil, promote forest growth, increase ground water availability and 

much more. 

 

Please support this measure, the benefit will be seen to excell today’s expense. 
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